
On behalf of the entire Preston community, I warmly welcome you to our website and thank you 
for your interest in our school. 

At Preston High School, we are dedicated to educating the whole person. Our nurturing 
environment honors the dignity of every student and supports their growth both academically 
and personally. At the heart of our mission is the charism of the Sisters of the Divine 
Compassion—our founders—who inspire us to lead with compassion and purpose. 

Preston students are encouraged to balance rigorous academics with a vibrant spiritual life, to 
serve their families, school, and communities, and to participate in a wide range of student-run 
clubs and organizations. These experiences foster leadership, confidence, and social 
responsibility. We believe in each student’s ability to succeed in college and beyond, and we 
offer a robust curriculum that includes Regents, Honors, Advanced Placement and Dual 
Enrollment courses. . 

Our alumnae consistently reflect on the strong foundation they received at Preston—one that 
prepared them for success in higher education and in their careers. They often speak with 
gratitude about the lasting friendships and meaningful connections formed during their time here, 
and many continue to support the school in countless ways. 

As you explore our website, we hope you gain a clear sense of who we are and what we offer. 
Please take time to learn about our outstanding academic programs and enriching co-curricular 
opportunities. And don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions—we’re here to help. 

 


